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Office of the General Counsel

January 28, 2009
Via Electronic and U.S. Mail
Mary Dyas
Compliance Project Manager
California Energy Commission
1516 9™ Street, MS 2000
Sacramento, CA 95814
Email: mdyas@energy.state.ca.us

Re:  Notice of Insignificant Project Change, Blythe Energy Project Transmission Line
(BEPTL) Modifications; Docket No. 99-AFC-8C

Dear Ms. Dyas:

The Metropolitan Water District of Southern California (Metropolitan) withdraws its opposition
to Blythe Energy Project’s (BEP) Request for Approval of Third Insignificant Project Change
(00-AFC-8C), dated November 2008 (Request), contingent on the adoption of BEP’s January 21,

2009 changes. BEP’s January 21st changes adequately address Metropolitan's concerns.

We appreciate the parties’ cooperation.

Very truly yours,

Karen L. Tachiki
General Counsel
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it John Tucker
Southern California Edison Company
T & D — Federal Regulation and Contracts
8631 Rush Street
Rosemead, CA 91770
Email: John.Tucker@sce.com
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